
Project Update: March 2018 
 
Recently, I have just finished analysing the distribution of snow leopards and free-
ranging Tibetan mastiffs in the Sanjiangyuan area. Attached picture shows this 
pattern. 
 

 
After that, I just came back from New York attending the World Wildlife Day event in 
UN headquarters. Attached are the website about this event and my speech. 
 
http://www.wildlifeday.org 
 
http://www.wildlifeday.org/content/message-youth-wildlife-conservation-
representative-mingyu-liu 
 
https://www.youthforwildlife.org/y4wcbuzz-newsblog/2018/2/18/young-
conservationist-spotlight-mingyu-liu 
 
https://www.youthforwildlife.org/y4wcbuzz-newsblog/2018/3/3/y4wc-at-the-un-
world-wildlife-day-celebrations 
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